Wendy Strangeway
S

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 13 February 2013 16:11

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2013/0052/R3 at Grosmont Parish Council, Hillcrest, Glaisdale,

Whithy, YO21 2PU - Case Officer Mr I Jones

The Parish Council OBJECTS to this application.

It is church fand and the church has not been consulted.

Why divert an adequate footpath, reasonably distant from the railway for walkers, and which ends at a
viewpoint; although some surface improvement would be welcomed on the previously proposed
reinstatement of circular walks.

The proposed path is directing people away from local businesses.

The Council doubt the validity of the ¢laim for the proposed footpath.

Comments made by Mrs Lucy Fletcher of Grosmont Parish Council, Hillcrest, Glaisdale, Whitby, YO21
2PU
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